
From: Whittam, Cllr Kath  
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 10:47 AM 
To: Regen, Licensing <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: 880921 - objection 

I am objecting to the off licence Strongman’s tipple on the grounds of protecting children 
from harm.  There is no information on how children will be prevented from buying 
alcohol on line in this entry on the website.  Please can I be sent the operational 
details.  It is not obvious if there will be a trade counter at the premises or if it a purely 
on line business.  Much more detail is needed before I can feel secure that underage 
drinking will not be an outcome of this application. 

Best regards, 

Kath 

Cllr Kath Whittam 
Labour and Co-operative member for Rotherhithe Ward 
Vice Chair Planning committee A&B 
Past Mayor of Southwark 
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